
From: Paul McCarthy
To: Lemos, June
Subject: COMMENT ON ITEM 8A - NAME CHANGE AGENDA ITEM
Date: Monday, August 10, 2020 5:58:43 PM

Honorable members of the City Council & Mayor Will Lee:
I was informed in a message that some members of the proposed 16-member Name Change
Committee are NOT residents of Fort Bragg proper and, since they aren't city voters, they
wouldn't be able to vote on any possible name change.
If you allow non-city voters to be on the committee. I ask that you table the agenda item so
there's time for the city council to look over a list of people I'll submit from Albion &
Mendocino who'd like to serve - as well as a few from Cincinnati and I have some
unemployed friends back in New Hampshire that like to share their unsolicited opinion on any
topic with anyone depending on their level of intoxication.
Thank you for letting me butt into your city affairs, you're all doing a fine job,
Regards,
Paul McCarthy
From the Athens of Mendocino County - Elk.
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From: Jenny Shattuck
To: Lemos, June
Date: Monday, August 10, 2020 7:03:46 PM

In August 2019 Mendocino BOS  declared Indigenous Peoples Day instead of
Columbus Day  and directed staff to make it an offivial county holiday 
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